
Croeso Nol!/Welcome Back! 

Here we are at the start of another school year - new shoes, new pencil cases 
and new classrooms! 

As ever the summer flies by and we wonder where it went! The children have 
settled well into their new classrooms and have been telling their teachers 
about their summer holiday news. 

To give you an opportunity to understand the school day and to ask any 
questions, the teachers will hold 'Meet the Teachers' on the following dates 
times: 
•  Ms Evans/Mrs Rudge - Nursery/Reception - 8.50am Friday, 15th September  
• Mrs Edwards - Year 1/2 - 2.45pm, Friday, 8th September 
• Mrs Totterdale - LSC1 - 2.45pm, Wednesday, 13th September 
• Mr Curtis - Year 3/4 - 2.45pm, Friday, 15th September 
• Mrs George - Year 5/6 - 2.45pm, Thursday, 14th September 
• Mrs Williams - LSC2 - 2.45pm, Friday, 15th September 

If you are unable to attend the meetings, teachers will send home a letter 
which will cover the main points made. 

As ever, if you have any concerns, queries etc. then please bring them to our 
attention at the earliest possible opportunity. 

Warm Regards,  

Mr G. Phillips 
Headteacher 
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School Times - 
2017/2018 

Early Years (Nurs/Rec) 

Start  - 08.50 
Break  - 10.30 
Lunch - 11.45 

(Nursery Start - 12.45) 
Break  - 14.00 
End  - 15.15 

Foundation Phase  
(Y1/2) 

Start  - 08.50 
Break  - 10.30 
Lunch - 12.20 
Break  - 14.00 
End  - 15.15 

Key Stage 2 (Y3/4/5/6)  

Start  - 08.50 
Break  - 10.30 
Lunch - 12.20 

Half Term - Monday, 30th October - Friday, 3rd November 



Attendance 

In order to provide your child with the best possible education, please ensure you aim for at least 95% 

attendance. If your child is absent due to illness etc, please inform the school as soon as possible. 

Uniform 

Thank you for sending your children to school in correct uniform - we and the Governors really appreciate 

it. We aim for every child to be wearing correct uniform daily. Details are on Website. 

Healthy Lunch Boxes 

Please provide your children with healthy food at lunch time. It really does help them perform better in 

school, plus develop healthy habits for life! 

Dinner Money 

Dinner money must be paid for the week on Monday - £2.30 per day or £11.50 per week. Any credit will 

be returned the following week. If dinner money is unpaid, then a healthy packed lunch must be provided.   

Dates for the Diary... 

13/09/17 - NSPCC attend school for Assembly and to provide Workshops for pupils (letter to follow) 

19/09/17 - Governing Body Meeting 

26/09/17 - Bike & Scooter Safety Training for Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 pupils 

27/09/17 - NSPCC Charity Fundraiser 

27/09/17 - 2.15pm NSPCC Parent Workshop in School 

28/09/17 - Year 5 & 6 Visit Theatr Na'Nog 

03/10/17 - Year 6 Transition Day - Llangatwg 

09/10/17 - 11/10/17 - Cycle Proficiency - Year 6  

11/10/17 - Hearing Screening - Reception  

11/10/17 - Road Safety Quiz 

13/10/17 - NSPCC Collection & Assembly 

17/10/17 - Influenza Immunisations 

23/10/17 - Individual Photos by Colorfoto 

30/10/17 - 03/11/17 - Half Term
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